
From: Gross, Joshua <Joshua.Gross@mail.house.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 12/20/2017 1:02:30 PM
Subject: final passage

The portion of the 529 school choice provision covering homeschoolers was what was struck by the Senate 
parliamentarian. The remainder of K-12 school choice/529 plans survived.
 
Hope that helps.
 
Merry Christmas!
 
 
Joshua Gross
Legislative Director
Congressman Jeff Duncan (SC-03)
2229 Rayburn House Office Building
202.225.5301
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